Bangladesh OHS Links – Selected Media Articles & Reports

June – July 2016

Basic Information

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

International Labor Organization webpage: "Toward a safer garment industry in Bangladesh," updated frequently:

http://www.ilo.org/global/about-the-ilo/activities/all/safer-garment-industry-inbangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Healthand-Safety

EU-OSHA, "Promoting occupational safety and health through the supply chain; Literature review (2012):

https://osha.europa.eu/en/publications/literature_reviews/promoting-occupational-safetyand-health-through-the-supply-chain/view

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – Bangladesh http://business-humanrights.org/bangladesh-0

Weekly newsletter with key articles from the Bangladesh media published by WRAP – Worldwide Responsible Accredited Production http://www.wrapcompliance.org/en/home

Maclean's magazine (2013) "What does that \$14 shirt really cost?" http://www.macleans.ca/economy/business/what-does-that-14-shirt-really-cost/

Selected Articles and Reports

Major reports

"Clean Clothes Campaign; Position on decent work in global supply chains," ILO Conference, May 30, 2016: <u>http://www.cleanclothes.org/resources/publications/position-on-decent-work-in-global-supply-chains</u>

"Improving Workers' Health Across the Globe; Advancing the Global Plan of Action for Workers' health," NIOSH and the Finnish Institute of Occupational Health, May 2016:

http://www.cdc.gov/niosh/docs/2016-118/pdfs/success-stories_v01_nr04_ncompressed.pdf

"Remediation financing in Bangladesh's ready made garment sector: An overview," World Bank's International Finance Corporation and ILO, June 20, 2016: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Publications/WCMS 492345/lang--en/index.htm

News from the International Labor Organization

Website: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/lang--en/index.htm

"High interest rates, low financial literacy amongst barrier for remediation: IFC/ILO Study," June 20, 2016: http://www.ilo.org/dhaka/Whatwedo/Eventsandmeetings/WCMS_492352/lang-en/index.htm

<u>News from the Bangladesh Accord</u> Website: http://bangladeshaccord.org

"Accord statement on recent fires at Accord-listed RMG factories," June 12, 2016: <u>http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Accord-Statement-on-Recent-Fires-at-Accord-Listed-RMG-Factories.pdf</u>

July 2016 Newsletter, posted July 26, 2016: http://bangladeshaccord.org/2016/07/newsletter-july-2016/

July 2016 Progress Fact Sheet, July 2016: <u>http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Accord-Progress-Factsheet-July-2016.pdf</u>

"Quarterly Aggregate Report on remediation progress at RMG factories covered by the Accord, as of June 30, 2016": <u>http://bangladeshaccord.org/wp-content/uploads/Quarterly-Aggregate-Report-22-July-2016.pdf</u>

News from the Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety Website: http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org

"Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety Statement [on terror attack], July 5, 2016: <u>http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/376-alliance-for-bangladesh-worker-safety-statement</u>

"Alliance for Bangladesh Worker Safety provides Q2 progress report on remediation, factory statuses and worker empowerment," Alliance statement, July 12, 2016:

http://www.bangladeshworkersafety.org/en/381-2016-q2-progress-reports

Films on Bangladesh OHS

"'The True Cost' documentary tallies global effect of cheap clothes," Los Angeles Times, May 28, 2016: <u>http://www.latimes.com/entertainment/movies/la-et-mn-true-cost-cheap-clothes-</u> <u>documentary-20150528-story.html</u>

June 2016 articles and reports

"Global treaty 'only realistic way' to stop supply chain abuse – Human Rights Watch," Reuters story in Daily Times (Pakistan), June 1, 2016: http://dailytimes.com.pk/business/01-Jun-16/global-treaty-only-realistic-way-to-stop-supply-chain-abuse

"Enforceability key to changing Bangladesh's garment industry," IndustriALL Global Union, June 2, 2016:

http://www.industriall-union.org/enforceability-key-to-changing-bangladeshs-garment-industry

"Global supply chains: Time for a new deal?" Judy Gearhart, open democracy, June 2, 2016:

https://www.opendemocracy.net/beyondslavery/ilc/judy-gearhart/global-supply-chainstime-for-new-deal

"BTMA, BKMEA oppose source tax proposal," fibre2fashion, June 7, 2016: http://www.fibre2fashion.com/news/printstory.aspx?news_Id=179916

"How do we put health and safety on the reporting map again?" Rikke Netterstrom, CSR Asia Weekly (Hong Kong), June 8, 2016: http://csr-asia.com/csr-asia-weekly-news-detail.php?id=12590

"The true cost of your cheap clothes: slave wages for Bangladesh factory workers," Simon Parry, South China Morning Post, June 11, 2016: <u>http://www.scmp.com/magazines/post-magazine/article/1970431/true-cost-your-cheap-</u> clothes-slave-wages-bangladesh-factory

"Study: High interest rate a key barrier to remediation in RMG factories," Ibrahim Hossain Ovi, Dhaka Tribune, June 21, 2016: <u>http://archive.dhakatribune.com/business/2016/jun/21/study-high-interest-rate-key-barrier-remediation-rmg-factories</u>

"Govt-guaranteed fund needed to speed up factory upgrades: H&M," The Daily Star (Dhaka), June 21, 2016: <u>http://www.thedailystar.net/business/govt-guaranteed-fund-needed-speed-factory-upgrades-hm-1242997</u>

July 2016 articles and reports

"After slaughter, Bangladesh reels at revelations about attackers," Julfikar Ali Manik and Geeta Anad, July 3, 2016: http://www.nytimes.com/2016/07/04/world/asia/bangladesh-dhaka-terrorism.html

"Dhaka attack deals blow to improvements in post-Rana Plaza garment industry – analysts" Rina Chandran, Reuters, July 5, 2016: <u>http://www.reuters.com/article/us-bangladesh-attack-textiles-idUSKCN0ZL1FJ</u>

"Shock and denial in in Bangladesh," editorial, New York Times, July 7, 2016: http://www.nytimes.com/2016/07/07/opinion/shock-and-denial-in-bangladesh.html?_r=0

"Payment on claims from survivors and families affected by Tazreen factory fire completed," Clean Clothes Campaign, July 8, 2016: http://www.cleanclothes.org/news/press-releases/2016/07/08/payment-on-claims-from-survivors-and-families-affected-by-tazreen-factory-fire-completed

"Poor labour rights': Bangladesh once again left out of GSP," Rafayet Ullah Mirdha, The Daily Star (Dhaka), July 11, 2016: http://www.thedailystar.net/frontpage/bangladesh-once-again-left-out-gsp-1251790

"Government hotline for RMG workers gets little response," New Age (Dhaka), July 112016:

http://newagebd.net/239591/hotline-rmg-workers-gets-little-response/

"Two hostages from Bangladesh standoff are still missing," Maher Sattar and Geeta Anad, New York Times, July 12, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/2016/07/13/world/asia/bangladesh-amnesty-internationalhostage.html

"Bangladesh charges 38 with murder over 2013 garment factory collapse," July 18, 2016: <u>http://in.reuters.com/article/bangladesh-rana-plaza-disaster-trial-idINKCN0ZY1GW</u>

"Providing life-saving OHS training to workers in Bangladesh," Jennifer Newell, AIHA Synergist NOW blog, July 19, 2016:

https://www.aiha.org/publications-and-

 $\frac{resources/TheSynergist/SynergistNow/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?List=1ff09364\%2D92ce\%2}{D4130\%2Db1ac\%2Dfb85ff6ea947&ID=19&Web=a8ca4982\%2Da582\%2D4ba3\%2Db5}aa\%2Dbeda107a7483}$

"Bangladesh, blaming local groups for attacks, seeks suspects tied to ISIS," Ellen Barry and Maher Sattar, New York Times, July 19, 2016: <u>http://www.nytimes.com/2016/07/20/world/asia/bangladesh-dhaka-attacks-isis.html</u>

"Brands won't quit Bangladesh after attacks – safety group," Reuters, July 20, 2016: <u>http://www.nytimes.com/reuters/2016/07/20/world/europe/20reuters-bangladesh-attack-companies.html</u>

"Building support for just transition in Bangladesh [climate change impact on the poor]", a TUC Aid project with the OSHE Foundation in Dhaka, July 25, 2016: <u>https://www.tuc.org.uk/print/125346</u>

August 2016 articles and reports

"Students in Bangladesh protest rise of Islamic extremism," Associated Press, August 1, 2016:

http://www.nytimes.com/aponline/2016/08/01/world/asia/ap-as-bangladesh-protest.html

Compiled by Garrett Brown, August 2, 2016